
  

Cricket Supporters Group 
 General Meeting Minutes 

 
Wednesday 1st February, 2012 

 
 
LOCATION:   Library 

 

MEETING OPENED: 7.05pm  
 
PRESENT: (14) Allan Deacon, Carol Pahor, David Waters, Tim Hughes, Peter 

Beahan, Paul Sullivan, Paul Fisquet, Lisa Rainbow, Tess Auckland, 
Brett Hutton, David Waters, David Sheppard, Vicki Greaves, Fred 
Pahor 

APOLOGIES: (1) Dale Sherwood 
 
PREVIOUS MINUTES: 

Read and Accepted     Moved:  Alan Deacon   
       Seconded: David Waters   
                                                    CARRIED 
 
Business Arising from Previous Minutes: 
 
Issue with reconciling CSG account with SPSSA has been resolved 
 
Correspondence:  
 
 Thank you letters from students :- Harry Walker, Mitch Van Homrigh, Nick Whyte and Ben 

Simpson for gifts received at COA 2011. 
 U12 Representative Trials nominations due 4th February.  Five St Paul’s students have been 

nominated.  Trials will be held ACCC on Sun 12/02/2012 
 Email regarding Pink Stumps Day information from Qld Cricket. 
 Level 1 Coaching courses will be run by BNJCA on 05/02 at BNJCA and on 13/02 and 20/02 

at Burpengary Cricket Club. 
 Responses from other clubs to QC Review of Junior Cricket 
 Email from Dale Sherwood regarding CSG funding towards 2012 SPS England Tour 
Please contact Peter Beahan for information regarding BNJCA Junior report. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
David Waters presented financial report.  Balance as of the end of October was $15,217.23 
 
Summary of BNJCA Season Financials: 
 
Fees collected:    $4,200 
Shirts and caps for players  -$3,300 
Fees paid to BNJCA   -$1,110 
Equipment purchased   -$1,335 
 
  



  

General Business: 
 
Proposal for the Cricket Supporter’s Group to donate $500 for each player going on the Tour to 
England.   Total for 15 Players is $7,500.  The amount is intended to cover the cost of the touring 
kits 
Moved:  Peter Beahan 
Seconded:  Alan Deacon 
Opposed:  Dale Sherwood (via email) on the basis that the money would be better spent on 
something that would benefit all players such as resurfacing the cricket nets.   
Carried: by majority vote at the meeting 
 
Proposal Date for the Cricket Dinner 24th March.  Peter Beahan to research prices from Kedron 
Wavell Services Club and Eaton’s Hill Tavern.  
 
Trophies for the Cricket Award’s Dinner to be organised by Allan Deacon.  Estimated cost is 
$1,000 to $1,200.    
 
Silent Auction Items for the Cricket Dinner were proposed that the touring boys supply 2 items 
each for auction.   
 
Profits for the 2012 Dinner to go towards the England Tour. 
 
St Paul’s School finished as the top club in the BNJCA 2011 half-season competition.  We were 
unable to receive the award as we didn’t have enough teams in the competition. 
 
The meeting noted the Rugby Supporters 2012 Rugby Handbook and thought that a Cricket 
Handbook should be produced for the 2012/13 Cricket Season. 
 
Canteen operations for the 2012 TAS home games were discussed. Noted that the First XI team 
had not been announced due to delays caused by poor weather disruption the trials. 
 
Parent Team Coordinators for the 2012 TAS season were discussed. 
 
Meeting Closed 7.45pm 
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday, 7th March, 2012. 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


